
95/2000

3.79 LITRES

FOR EXTERIOR USE ONLY
NOT FOR USE IN DWELLINGS

MOORWOOD(R) 

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

WOOD PRESERVATIVE

Clear 456-01

Guarantee:
Zinc - 2%(From Zinc Naphthenate)

Registration No. 19373
P.C.P. Act

DANGER/POISON

SKIN IRRITANT

Benjamin Moore & Co.Limited 

Toronto M6N 1G9
Montreal H1Z 3H3
 Vancouver V4W 3V6

CLEAR WOOD PRESERVATIVE

A clear preservative that can be top coated with stains, paints
or varnishes.  For use on clean dry surfaces such as wood and
industrial fabric.  Effective for prevention of fungus growth.
Dry treated lumber, after the solvent has evaporated, can be used
for garden lumber, green houses, etc.  Do not apply to wood in
contact with food crops.



Directions

For exterior use only.  Not for use in dwellings.  Do not apply
to wood or fabric or any surface where prolonged skin contact may
occur, or on any surface which may come into contact with food,
feed or drinking water.  Wood surface to be treated should be dry
and clean.  Remove all paint, varnish, wax or any other coating
that may prevent penetration.  Use as supplied - do not dilute. 
Apply by brush only.  Do not spray or dip.  Allow to dry
thoroughly before painting or re-coating.

For above ground use only.  Harmful to plant life when wet. 
Allow to dry thoroughly before permitting contact. Clean
equipment (brushes, trays, etc.) with mineral spirits, then with
detergent and water.  For use only on exterior industrial fabric,
duck cloth, awnings, etc.  Do not use on rubber lined fabric. 
Apply by brush or swab only.

PRECAUTIONS:

Keep out of reach of children.  Flammable.  Do not use or store
near open flame or spark or in areas subject to excessive heat.
Keep container closed when not in use.  Avoid breathing vapours.
Harmful if swallowed or inhaled.  Use only under well ventilated
conditions.  May cause skin irritation.  Avoid skin contact. Wear
rubber or plastic gloves and appropriate covering clothing when
applying this product.  Wash thoroughly after use with soap and
water before eating or smoking.  Do not contaminate bodies of
water.  This product is toxic to fish.

FIRST AID

If swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Call physician
immediately.  If splashed in eyes, flush with clean water for 15
minutes and contact a physician.  In case of skin contact, remove
the product from the skin promptly by washing with vegetable oil
or hand degreaser and then with soap and water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION

CONTAINS PETROLEUM DISTILLATE AND ZINC NAPHTHENATE.  
TREAT AS FOR INGESTION OF KEROSENE.

DISPOSAL AND STORAGE

Do not reuse empty container.  Dispose of empty container in
household trash.  Store unused product out of reach of children
or animals.  Dispose of unused product in accordance with local
regulations.

Made in Canada
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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